
BID REQUEST 

Central City Public Schools, Central City, Nebraska, is soliciting bids for the installation of 
concrete north of the football field.  Concrete shall be 47B or greater at 7” thick x 79’ wide by as 
long as budget allows.  Concrete must be poured to natural slope and drainage needs.  All sub-
surface/base must be prepped and prepared for such pour to meet compaction and support.  No 
removal of existing concrete with this project, but removal of existing soils may be necessary.  
Bids will be accepted until February 12th and may be addressed to Jeff Jensen, Superintendent, 
Central City Public Schools, 1510 28th Street, Central City, NE  68826.  Proposals will be 
received for a single contractor for material, removal, and installation.  Low bid will be based on 
the base bid accepted by the Owner.  Faxed bids will not be acceptable.  Bid documents can be 
obtained from Jeff Jensen at jjensen@centralcityps.org or 308-946-3055.   
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